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‘SPOTacular’ Children in Need Day 2023   
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is the BBC’s Children in Need Appeal on Friday 17th November 2023, however, due to us 
having school photographs on this day, we will be taking part in Children in Need on 
Thursday 16th November.  
 
This year’s theme encourages us to be ‘SPOTacular’ with our fundraising and activities. 
 
Keeping with the ‘SPOT’ theme, we are asking the children to come to school in 
something spotty, this can be spotty socks, nails, a spotty top or trousers.  
If you don’t have anything spotty, please do not worry as your child can come in their 
own clothes.  
We are also asking everyone to make a £1.00 donation to support this amazing charity. 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Kind regards, 

Miss Holt 
Head of School 


